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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 4:42 PM
To: 'Sohail Laghari'
Cc: Sundas Tariq (sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org)
Subject: RE: Resignation of SW-Abdul Rauf (MEHRAN JAMALI F/S-NAWABSHAH)

Dear Mr Sohail 
 
With reference to the below e mail, it is to inform you that as Safety Warden Abdul Rauf Rao has resigned 
from job without any prior notice. So his contract is being concluded  
 
Regards 
Hina Qureshi 
Project Associate 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            
Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 
Cell: 03497760756 
 
 

From: Sohail Laghari [mailto:lagharisohail009@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 8, 2023 1:59 PM 
To: Sundas Tariq; Hina Qureshi 
Cc: Rehanamansha 
Subject: Fw: Resignation of SW-Abdul Rauf (MEHRAN JAMALI F/S-NAWABSHAH) 
 
Aoa, 
 
 
Hope your are good and safe  
 
 
It is inform you that Safety Warden ABDUL RAUF RAO (12631166-MEHRAN JAMALI F/S 
NAWABSHAH) Resign from his job. 
Kindly accept his resignation and he is not continue 15 Days prior notice working, due to his personal problems.
Kindly process his request accordingly. 
 
 
 
Thanks  
 
 
 
Sohail Ahmed  
Supervisor 
Nawabshah Territory  
B/R straddling  
Project 
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Begin forwarded message: 
 
On Sunday, January 8, 2023, 13:54, Sohail Laghari <lagharisohail009@gmail.com> wrote: 

Noted 

On Saturday, January 7, 2023, 16:14, Rao Abdul Rauf <raorauf@hotmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Sir, 
 
  
 
Subject: Resignation 
 
  
 
It is to inform you that I resign from the post of Safety Warden due to some 
family problem. I inform you before 15 days as per company policy my 
resignation period start from 07th of January  2023. In this period I will clear all 
the dues against me and company clear my all the funds, salaries against 
company. 
 
I was really gotten the good experience from the date of joining to till date, In 
future if company feel my need I will be available, I therefore request you kindly 
except my resignation. 
 
 
 
I shall be thankful to you 
 
Regards 
 
Abdul Rauf 
 
Safety Warden  

 


